
LBAM Program plans specifics as of February 2008 

 
The aerial spraying over so-called “urban” areas has since been  

substituted with sterile moth releases, planned in 2009 



 
Expanded LBAM Program Area as of July 2008 



If more moths are found in other areas being monitored with “pheromone” traps, pesticide 
applications may be expanded to include them. The United States Department of Agriculture, Animal 
and Plant Health Inspection Service (USDA-APHIS) is conducting a National Survey in search of the 
LBAM. They estimate likely areas for future LBAM infestation across 80% of the continental U.S. 
 


